
Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

The Florida Transportation Commission announces a public meeting to which all 

persons are invited. DATE AND TIME: The meeting has been cancelled. April 23, 

2024, at 10:00 a.m. EST and April 24, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. EST. 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The meetings on April 23, 

2024, and April 24, 2024, have been cancelled. 

For more information, you may contact: the Florida Transportation Commission at 

850-414-4105 or by emailing ftc@dot.state.fl.us 

 


